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Summer Growth

We thank the Lord for bringing new families &
individuals to our church this summer. Our
prayer has been to reach 10 families this year.
Many of our pecople got behind the 10 family
drive and invited family and friends to visit! We
arc glad to see the excitement of our people.

Youth Ministry

Since our move to our new property, we
have seen the need to improve our outreach
 to young people. We have started framing
our new Youth Center this month! We need
to raise about another $1,000 to complete
the build out. Please pray that God would
provide. This will give us 2 office size
rooms and a larger sitting area to use for
Sunday School.

Road Project Update

We thankful for those who sacrificially gave
to this project! We consider it a complete
success. We raised $3500 and were able to
widen the road by laying base rock road
material. In the most important area we were = _
able to provide a whole second lane, so traffic
could flow in and out. R
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